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1. Overall Description: 

S3 thanks ITU-T SG17 for the LS: Information of new ITU-T Recommendations for secure mobile end-to-end 
data communication, X.1121 and X.1122. 
 
A discussion took place at meeting S3 #33. It was noted that they do not reference the 3GPP specifications, and 
it was thought that this might be useful, as there are many security features specified by S3 that are relevant. 
 
In particular, Lawful Interception specifications have not been supported in the proposed recommendations. S3 
notes that in many countries Lawful Interception is required by mandatory requirements, and standards must 
meet these requirements. Otherwise there is a risk that they will not be able to be used.  
 
Current 3GPP specifications may be found on the 3GPP web site, www.3gpp.org. 
 
2. Actions: 

To: ITU-T SG17 

ACTION:  S3 asks SG17 to note the above suggestions. 

 

3. Date of Next TSG-SA WG3 Meetings: 

. 

S3#34 06-09 July 2004  Acapulco, Mexico 
S3#35 5-8 October 2004 Malta 
S3#36 23-26 November 2004 Shenzhen, China 
S3#37 February 2005 Australia (TBC) 
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